
26 January 2024 (Spring Term Week 3)

The children in the Beehive and Busy Bees class have continued with the
dinosaur theme this week. They created some beautiful pictures learning to
combine media.



There was also the opportunity to create outside using chalk, water and brushes.



And always time for some sensory play….

Forest School

This week at Forest School, the children spent the time in The Thicket. Here,
they built dens, played hide and seek and had the opportunity to explore.



In our 2 year old room, the children have been looking at ‘Transport in the Air’.
They have been exploring a variety of media to create rockets and hot air
balloons.





Sensory play is always a big part of our Nursery education. If you would like to
read more about why we have so many sensory/messy activities, please click
here.

Next Week

● Busy Bees/Beehive - Dinosaurs in the Water
● Bumble Bees - Diggers and construction
● Forest School - Wednesday

Reminders

● We are still finding the gate is not being bolted which then doesn’t allow
the security system to work. Please ensure the bolt is pulled across
when you exit.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r_4jHH6ep1l2ETutSOArhwUcBzPTXdN6K-KtgzUiHgM/edit


From the Main Office

PTA Hollywood Ball - Saturday 8 June

We are delighted to announce the annual Claires Court PTA ball on 8th June at
Claires Court Juniors.

There are several options to book a table (see below) and all reservations are
needed by 26 April. Payment information will follow.

OPTION 1 – BOOK WHOLE TABLE

Each table requires a designated Table Leader. The Table Leader needs to
co-ordinate the payment for all the other guests on the table. Table Leaders
must reserve a table for either 8, 10 or 12 (or can be an odd number). Send an
email to pta.ccgs@gmail.com including leader name, table size and a contact
number.

OPTION 2 – MIXER TABLE FOR COUPLES/ SINGLES

A perfect way to meet new parents!

For those parents who do not have enough people to make up a table, we can
create a MIXER table with other guests. Reserve your place by sending an email
to pta.ccgs@gmail.com with number of guests, year group and contact number.
We aim to put year groups together.



Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful weekend

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

